
     
  
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 
Date:  October 26, 2017 
 
What: Campus Wide Fire Alarm System Test 
 
When: November 3, 2017 
 
Where: Santa Ana College – All Buildings  
 
Work Hours: 7:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
 
Activities: 
The new Campus Wide Fire Alarm System will be tested on Friday, November 3, 
2017 from 7:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
  
Each building on campus will be transitioned from the old fiber optic cabling to the 
new fiber optic cabling. Once the connection to the new fiber is complete, (1-2) 
fire alarm devices in each building will be tested to ensure that it is functioning 
correctly and reporting to the main panel in the Security Building.  
 
The campus will hear alarms and see strobe lights from the fire alarm devices 
throughout the day (1-2 devices per building) during this time. Each alarm/strobe 
will take approximately 45-120 seconds to verify, reset and silence. Please note 
that these alarms/strobes are part of a test and no action or emergency protocols 
need to be done on your end.  
 
The entire campus will be placed on fire watch for the duration of the Fire Alarm 
System Test and occupants will be notified immediately in the event of a real 
emergency.  
 
 
 
 


